
 

 

 
 

 
 

July 30, 2019 
 
Via Electronic Filing 
 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
 

RE:  Telax Voice Solutions, Inc. 
 Surrender of International 214 Authority 

 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 

 
Telax Voice Solutions, Inc. (“Telax”), by counsel, hereby surrenders its International Section 214 

Authorization granted in IB File No. ITC-214-20100331-00137 (“International 214 Authority”) effective 
immediately.   
 

Telax believes surrender of its International 214 Authority is in the public interest because Telax 
does not provide a service that requires Section 214 authority and because surrendering its International 
214 Authority will allow the Commission to concentrate its resources on carriers that require 214 
authorization and oversight. Therefore, Telax respectfully submits that the surrender of its International 
214 Authorization is reasonable and will not harm the public interest. 

 
If there are any questions regarding this filing, please do not hesitate to contact me.   

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
Linda McReynolds 
Of Counsel 
Marashlian & Donahue, PLLC 
1420 Spring Hill Road, Suite 401 
(703) 714-1318 
 
Counsel for Telax Voice Solutions, Inc. 

 
 


